

5th October 2018

Dear Parents and Carers

We would like your child/children to have the opportunity to visit the Citadel Theatre, St Helens on **Tuesday**, **18th December 2018**.

The performance will be "Sorry! Christmas is Cancelled" and will be performed by Topsy Turvy Theatre. It will be told using their unique style of dynamic storytelling, handcrafted puppets, original music and stunning scenery which is guaranteed to get us in the festive spirit.

We would be leaving school by coach at **9:30am** and we will be back at school in time for lunch.

All pupils should be in full school uniform (including correct school shoes).

The suggested donation towards the cost of this trip is £9.75. Payment and consent should be done on ParentPay (www.parentpay.com) by Monday 4th December 2018. If you are unable to contribute towards the cost of this trip please confirm this to the Bursar, via the school office, with a signed note addressed to Trip Finance, giving consent for your child to go on the trip. Please note that if there are not enough contributions towards the cost of the trip it may not go ahead, in which case any payments received will be refunded.

Thank you for your continued support.

Mrs Lisa Lymath

Year 2 Teacher.

Headteacher: Mrs L Edwards BA(Hons), PGCE.